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On December 20, 2019, Omni Mount Washington, LLC (Omni) filed a letter requesting the 
Commission to allow it until January 13, 2020 to respond to Commission Staff's (Staff) December 11 
letter. No responses to Omni's request have been filed. 

Staff stated that the purpose of its December 11 letter was to explain why the cost of "Affiliate Admin. 
and General Salaries" reported in Staff's September 6, 2018 audit report differed from the amount 
included in the "O&M Expense of the Revenue Requirement" filed with the November 5, 2018 
settlement agreement. Omni asserted that Staff has raised new arguments defending its original 
recommendation, to which Omni wishes to respond. Omni requested the Commission to allow it until 
January 13, 2020 to respond to Staff's December 11 letter, because of the upcoming holidays. 

The Commission has reviewed Omni's request and determined that it is reasonable. Accordingly, 
Omni shall file its response to Staff's December 11 letter on or before Monday, January 13, 2020. 
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